
Dewar College of Education 
Executive Committee Minutes 

 

Meeting 8:30 a.m.    November 8, 2012   Thursday 
 
Present:  Gerber, Scheffler, Minor, Pate, Griffin, Hilgert, Radcliff, Corbin, 
Gladwin, Martinez, Auman, Myers-Jennings, McGahee, Barton, Sanders, 
DeVane, Archibald, Alsdandor, Bird, Rainer 
 
Minutes of the October 25 meeting were approved. 
 
Curriculum changes for Higher Education/Student Affairs M.Ed. were 
approved.  KSPE presented changes to its M.Ed. and Ed.S. Programs.  
 
Dr. Gerber asked departments to coordinate web site photos with Paul 
Levy. 
 
Mimi McGahee discussed visitation day plans. 
 
Dr. Minor announced that PAAR reports are being finalized. 
 
Criminal Background check policies were clarified. Ms. McGahee and Bird 
will develop information to be used in 2999 and other applicable syllabi.  
 
Ms. Bird described the new field experience model that is being used this 
semester by ECSE. The model places a supervisor in the school at least 
one full day each week.  It will be implemented next semester in KSPE and 
MGRD is investigating a Fall implementation. 
 
Admissions will be sending Ms. McGahee a list of all applicants each 
semester to use for follow-up.  
 
Ms. McGahee is meeting with Dean Savoie to develop guidelines for COE 
Honors Program students.  They are investigating the use of the final 
portfolio as the honors capstone requirement.  
 
Teacher certification has been added to Banner as a code for meeting 
GACE Basic Skills. 
 
 


